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 Books from the Heart


February 13th & 14th 

Share your child’s love of books!


The annual PTO-sponsored “Books from the Heart” program is coming soon!  This beloved 
event allows our children to acknowledge a special teacher, administrator, or specialist by 

purchasing a book for the school library in their honor.   The children love to pick out special 
books for their teachers and enjoy coming across them in the library for years to come. 

How it Works 
Over 300 pre-selected books will be displayed in the lobby during recess, lunch & school pick-

up.  Volunteers will walk your child through the process of choosing a book & completing a 
personalized bookplate. Books are available for $20. 

How to Participate

Please complete the order form below & simply return the completed form with a check payable 
to the Dover PTO (no cash, please) via your child’s backpack before February 7th. Books sell 

out quickly, so be sure to send your form(s) in early!

For more information, please contact Cheryl El-Hilali, Leslie Godfrey-Schutte, or Amie Glick. 

***Please  cut and fill out a separate form (below) for each 
child ***


--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Order Form


Child’s name:__________________________________________________________________  

Child’s Teacher:__________________________     Grade: _______________ 

Book is purchased in honor of: ____________________________________________________ 
     (Name of teacher) 

Please make checks payable to the Dover PTO. Enclose check and order form in 
envelope labeled “Books from the Heart.”  Books are $20 each.   

Important  
If you have more than one student choosing books, you can write one check, but please do fill 
out an actual form for each child & note the check #, amount allotted per child & which child 

you sent it with on your form(s)  Thank you!


